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Where Technology Meets Confidentiality:   

Strengthening Agencies & Services 
 

March 11 – 13, 2013 

Portland, OR 
 

What?   
This conference covers a range of topics that impact victim safety and confidentiality. We 
will provide tools and best practices to enhance victim services programs and innovative 
partnerships.  Attendees will learn and review best practices to effectively address critical 
technology and confidentiality issues.   

 
Topics will include:   

 emerging technology safety issues  

 technology use within community partnerships 

 GPS monitoring of offenders 

 safe and effective outreach to sexual assault victims 

 sexting, social networking, and information online 

 mandatory reporting laws 

 confidentiality and VAWA 2005 obligations 

 data collection, data sharing, and data retention 
 

Who?  
For any victim service programs or innovative partnerships, such as coordinated 
community response teams, co-located services, sexual assault response teams (SARTs), 
or comprehensive victim service centers, that are working to address domestic violence, 
dating abuse, sexual assault, and stalking issues. 
 

 

Registration Deadline is February 14th, 2013 
To register, click on or type into your URL the following link:   

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/safetynetmarch2013 
 

Please email tcip@nnedv.org or call 202-262-1307 with any questions.   
 

 
Presented by:   
The Safety Net Team at the National Network to End Domestic Violence 
and the Office on Violence Against Women 
as part of the Technology and Confidentiality Project 
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